
Support for children and young people 

We know that for many children and young people are made particularly vulnerable 
by the closure of schools. Church settings and youth workers are working hard to put 
plans in place to stay in contact with young people during the Coronavirus epidemic. 

We will put more advice here shortly. Childline have updated their webpage with 
information for children and young people about coronavirus. 

 

https://www.childline.org.uk/get-support/contacting-childline/message-from-childline/

